
 

    

 

  
 
 
30.9.22 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 4 Residential Visit to Hothersall Lodge 
 
We are very pleased to offer a new, exciting opportunity for our children in Year 4 (Blue Class). 
We have organised a one-night residential visit to Hothersall Lodge and Ribchester Museum. 
The children will carry out river studies with expert instructors as part of their geography 
fieldwork and they will visit the fantastic Ribchester Roman Museum for a fascinating workshop 
as part of their history topic. The children will stay overnight at Hothersall Lodge, which is a 
Lancashire Outdoor and Activity Centre in the beautiful Ribble Valley. The children will be 
accompanied by Mr Miller and school staff throughout the visit.  
 

Visit Leader: Mr Miller 

Visit to: Hothersall Lodge and Ribchester Museum 

Dates: Monday 14th November 2022 – Tuesday 15th November 2022 

Class: Year 4 (Blue Class) 

Leaving from: School at 10am (Monday). Arrive in school at normal time. 

Returning to: School at 3pm (Tuesday). Collect from school as normal. 

Lunch:  Packed lunch for the first day. All other food provided. 

Additional 
information: 

A packing list will be sent out soon with details of recommended clothing.  

Cost: 
(voluntary contribution*) 

£70.00  
 
The cost for all children has been subsidised by school. Information on how 
to pay and the option for paying in instalments will be sent out next week.  
 
If you will struggle to meet the cost of the visit, please talk to the school 
office in confidence, who will be happy to see how we can help. 

 
More details, including permission slips, medical forms and packing list will follow soon.  
 
*No child will be excluded from the visit on the basis of voluntary contributions. However, if 
insufficient contributions are received, the visit will have to be cancelled. If you are struggling to 
meet the cost of a visit, please talk to a member of the school office team in confidence. 
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